
Telephone 287-5150 Billy "Moon" Martin
President

WGMA
301 West Main Street

Spindale, North Carolina 28160

April 10, 1984

Mr. Kermit Geary
1266 Riverview Drive
Walnutport, Pa. 18088

Dear Mr. Geary:

I was very pleased to hear from you concerning your reception of
Radio Station WGMA on the morning of Thursday, April 5th, 1984.

It is always rewarding to hear from people who pick us up from long
distances. I was surprised that the reception was as clear as you
stated in your letter. We operate on a power of 500 Watts, so you
can see I was pleased to know that we had been picked up 60 miles
north of Philadelphia.

I am sending you some information concerning our station, which
I trust will be informative. I hope you will be able to hear us
again, and this letter is confirmation of your reception of WGMA
on the above stated date.

If you are in this area, stop by to see us. Thank you for your
interest in our radio station.

BDM/jahk
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